
 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Students, 

There will be a further school communication today, but for Year 11 for  
Friday please see the following: 
 

 Friday 20th March will be a non-uniform day for Y11’s only.  
Students can bring in their shirts to be signed!  
 

 Lesson will run Periods 1-3  
 

 Period 4 there will be a Special Assembly in the Sports Hall Students who are self-isolating 
should remain at home and not come in for this.  There will be a solution for how they can 
join the assembly virtually e.g. live Facebook streaming!  
https://www.facebook.com/notredamehighschoolnorwich/ 

 
In terms of the wide GCSE courses, we will be completing the GCSE courses with our students seeing 
it through in way that is balanced and meaningful.  
 
And we await, of course, the final clarification, from the Secretary of State. 
 
 
Mr P Short  
 
Assistant Head Teacher 
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